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Issue 17 
 

20th May 2022 

Follow us on  

Twitter 

www.woodboroughschool.org 

This term our 
collective  

worship focus 
is             

COURAGE. 

 

Learn more about this 
theme in Mrs Needham’s 
RE and Collective Worship 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

Click on the link above to 
read about worship in the 

Vale of Pewsey. 

Find more news in the 
Sofa Sheet here: 

22nd May 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
congratulations to 

the following pupils 
who celebrate their 
birthday this week 
and since our last 

newsletter: 

Harry K (5) 

Grace (7) 

Lillah (11) 

Clover (5) 

Riley W (11) 

Ned (5) 

Chloe (6) 

Welcome to our latest newsletter and a round-up of a few more busy 
days in school... 

Follow this link to share any relevant news with Miss Bolwell:           
admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk 

Another special announcement… 

We are delighted to share with you the news 
that Mrs Needham is expecting a baby. 

“Baby Needham” is due in the autumn term and 
we’re sure you’ll all join us in congratulating 
Mrs Needham and wishing her the best of 
health over the coming months. 

Arrangements are being made for Mrs Needham’s maternity cover and 
will be shared in due course. 

Keep an eye on the bird 
box… 

 
… there are 7 eggs this 

week—be sure to take a 
look! 

Our Golden Mile is off to a great 
start… 

It has been an absolute joy to wel-
come back the Golden Mile this 
week and to see everyone min-
gling and chatting on the play-
ground each morning - and run-
ning too, of course! 

Hundreds of lolly sticks have already been awarded, counted and col-
lated and children (and adults) have commenced their days with rosy 
cheeks and a spring in their steps. 

Thank you to everyone for their support and enthusiasm, and to Mrs 
Barker and her team of helpers for their early starts and smooth over-
sight of laps and proceedings.  

Our fantastic, jubilee-tastic Art 
Week is almost here… 

Thank you to everyone who has 
volunteered their time, support and 
cake-making skills to contribute to 
next week’s Art Week and Tea Party. 

Don’t forget that Monday commenc-
es with the ‘Woodborough School 
Platinum Jubilee Bake Off Competi-
tion’. We’re looking forward to 
some imaginative creations… 

* In one last pre-Art Week message, 
please send in an old shirt/cover-up 
for your child(ren) to wear in case our 
art projects get messy!* 

HOUSE POINT SUCCESS FOR JUPITER HOUSE 

Congratulations to all of the pupils in Jupiter House 
who have collected the greatest number of house 

point tokens this term.  

They celebrated with an afternoon of decoration mak-
ing, in preparation for next Thursday’s Jubilee Tea Par-
ty. Well done to them all and THANK YOU for the miles 

of red, white and blue paper chains you made! 

https://twitter.com/w_woodborough
https://woodboroughschool.org/
https://woodboroughschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/RE-NEWSLETTER-Summer-1-COURAGE-2022.pdf
https://woodboroughschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/RE-NEWSLETTER-Summer-1-COURAGE-2022.pdf
https://woodboroughschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/RE-NEWSLETTER-Summer-1-COURAGE-2022.pdf
https://woodboroughschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/RE-NEWSLETTER-Summer-1-COURAGE-2022.pdf
https://www.valeofpewsey.org/wp-content/plugins/pdf-poster/pdfjs/web/viewer.html?file=https://www.valeofpewsey.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Sofa-sheet-15th-May-v2-1.pdf&download=true&print=vera&openfile=false
https://www.valeofpewsey.org/
mailto:admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk
http://www.seenature.org.uk/schools/woodborough-ce-primary-school/
file:///C:/Users/Sarah.Brewis/Downloads/Jubilee-Art-Week-Update-A-Special-Invitation....pdf
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WOODBOROUGH CE PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

Broad Street 

Woodborough 

Wiltshire 

SN9 5PL 

 

Phone: 01672 851305 

 

Email:                                                     
admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk 

 

Website: 

www.woodboroughschool.org 

A reminder of staff    
INSET days next term… 

School will be closed to 
pupils on the following 

dates 

Friday 27th May 

Monday 20th & Tues-
day 21st June 

News from our… 

 

 

 

 

This week, all classes 
have successfully navi-
gated obstacle courses, 
in support of this year’s 

School Council spon-
sored event. 

Thank you to everyone 
for their support. Please 

can all sponsor money be 
sent into school by 

Wednesday 25th May, so 
the School Council can 

reveal the total amount 
raised by the end of 

term. 

Thank you from our Lo-
cal Governing Body… 

On Thursday evening, 
the Executive Committee 

of our School Council 
(Poppy, George, Lillah, 

Thea and Flo) were 
guests at this term’s LGB 

Meeting.  

In response to questions 
set by governors they 
delivered a confident 

presentation about safety 
and well-being of pupils 

in school, things they 
consider enjoyable about 

school and changes 
they’d like to see made.  

They also shared details 
of their wider EQUA 

MAT involvement in the 
combined schools’             
Pupil Parliament. 

mailto:admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk
https://woodboroughschool.org/

